
WATERTOWN CHARTER TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE – 2024 TOWNSHIP BUDGET 

 
The Watertown Charter Township Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 
township budget for fiscal year 2024 at a regular meeting to be held on Monday, November 20, 2023, at 
7:00PM at the Township Hall located at 12803 S. Wacousta Road, Grand Ledge, MI 48837.  The property 
tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this 
hearing. A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at the township office located 
at 12803 S. Wacousta Road.  Office hours are Monday through Friday, 9:00AM to 5:00PM.  Individuals 
with disabilities needing special accommodations to fully participate in meetings may contact the office 
of the Clerk at 517-626-6593 to request the necessary assistance. 
 
 
Carolyn Brokob 
Watertown Charter Township Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


